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	2009-09-17
	


	                   Baku

          p.t. Stockholm

	Baku Nobel Heritage Fund
Villa Petrolea

Baku

Azerbaijan




Dear Dr. Bagirov,
Please receive my sincere thanks for the hospitality of the Baku Nobel Oil Club on the occasion of the celebration on the 5th of June 2009 of the Swedish National Day on your premises. As ambassador of Sweden I very much appreciated the possibility to use the Villa Petrolea for this important event – thanks to your efforts Sweden now has a place in Baku which can be considered  as the Swedish  residence and thus be used accordingly. I look forward to further fruitful cooperation between the Swedish embassy in Baku and Villa Petrolea.
With my sincere gratitude,

Hans Gunnar Adén

    ambassador
	
	
	

	Postadress
	Telefon
	E-post:  

	Utrikesdepartementet
	08/405 56 33
	hans-gunnar.aden@foreign.ministry.se

	103 39 Stockholm
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	Besöksadress
	Telefax
	Telex

	Gustav Adolfs torg 1
	08/723 11 76
	

	Stockholm
	
	

	
	
	



